
Record-high lake and river levels are significantly impacting the Windsor-Essex region.  Forecasts 
continue to predict water levels at these unprecedented highs. The potential for localized intense rainfall 
raises additional concerns. To help residents be as prepared as possible, regional municipalities and the 

Essex Region Conservation Authority will co-host a series of information sessions to:

If you live along the shoreline or in a low-lying, flood-prone 
area, you may wish to attend one of these sessions: 

Monday, August 12,  7:15 – 8:30pm  - Atlas Tube Centre (Lakeshore) 

    Tuesday, August 13, 6:30pm – 8:00pm -  WFCU Centre – Collavino Hall (Windsor)

         Wednesday, August 14 –   6:30pm – 8pm – Vollmer Centre (LaSalle) 
               Thursday, August 15 –  6:30pm – 8:00pm – Lakeside Park (Kingsville)

High Water Level 
Information Sessions

For more information: essexregionconservation.ca

Identify current and predicted water level impacts

Be prepared in the case of a flooding emergency


